
Academic Policies Committee 

Meeting Agenda 

I. Attendance 

 

II. Approval of Minutes 

 

III. Residency requirement for students on exchange programs 

a. Request comes from Education Abroad office via David Jenks 

b. Students on exchange programs are covered by negotiated agreements that state that 

they remain students of their home institution (UWG) while they are participating in the 

exchange, and they are paying their tuition and fees to UWG. 

c. APC is requested to create an institutional acknowledgement that students are still 

UWG students (and “in residence” as such) when participating in exchange programs. 

 

IV. Time period between when courses are approved and when they are offered 

a. Faculty Handbook states "All new courses coming from either the Undergraduate 

Academic Programs Committee or the Committee on Graduate Studies must not be 

offered until one academic term has elapsed between the date of the course’s approval 

and the beginning of the term the course is offered. This policy is by authority of the 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs’ discretion concerning the offering of 

classes and thus any exceptions to the policy must be made to that office." 

b. This policy is leftover from when it took longer for courses to be added to the catalog. 

 

V. Academic Load 

a. Current policy only addresses summer session and spring and fall full sessions, not 8 

week spring and fall sessions 

b. Guest: Melissa Tarrant 

 

VI. New Business 

 

VII. Old Business 

 

VIII. Adjourn 


